
From: bennyanddiane@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Chavez
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:23:51 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I urge you to support HB 2019.  I am very concerned about the class sizes in Oregon schools. We need to support
our students and their teachers.  As a retired teacher I can not imagine teaching in classrooms with the kind of pupil-
teacher ratios I see in Oregon schools. In addition I believe it would benifit Oregon if we could provide quality
employment opportunities to our young teachers.  These are the kinds of jobs Oregon needs. 

Sincerely,
Diane Chavez
315 Commercial St SE Apt 519 Salem, OR 97301-3497
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